
 
 

MINUTES OF THE 
COLUMBUS BUILDING COMMISSION 

APRIL 15, 2014 
 
 
 
The Columbus Building Commission met on Tuesday, April 15, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. in Conference Room H 
at 757 Carolyn Avenue.  The following members were present:  Vice-Chairman Larry Browne, David 
Morgan, Ralph Kramer and Representing the City was Chief Building Official Keith Wagenknecht.  Toni 
Gillum was the Stenographer recording the hearing.   
 
There being only three members present, and the fact that a seven-member board requires four 
members to constitute a quorum, the meeting could not be held.  All items will be heard at a Special 
Meeting of the Building Commission on April 29, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:14 p.m.         
        
 
 
                        
 
_________________________________________________________ 
Keith E. Wagenknecht - Secretary to the Columbus Building Commission 
Department of Building & Zoning Services 
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